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ERRATUM 

There was a printing error in Vol. 6, No. 1-2. The Foreword to the Special Issue (EPRI Workshop: 
Basic Two Phase Flow Modeling in Reactor Safety) was written by Y. Zvirin and R. B. Duffey. The 
Organizing Committee of the Workshop was: W. B. Loewenstein, B. R. Sehgal, Y. Zvirin, R. B. 

Duffey and G. Hetsroni. 
The Editors regret the unfortunate error. 
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